
Welding Testing 

 

             Field welder certification testing is postponed until further notice. Welder certifications that expire 
in March or April of 2020 will be extended until testing is able to start again. We apologize for any 
inconvenience.  Please contact Mark Ball at (304) 414-6606-Work or (304) 549-6871-cell with any 
questions.   


